
 
 

NOTICE OF A PUBLIC HEARING 
AND REGULAR BOARD MEETING 

 

The following meetings of the Board of Directors of the  
Highlands Ranch Metro District have been scheduled  

 
REGULAR BOARD MEETING 

Tuesday, November 29, 2016, at 6:30 p.m. 
 

And a 
  

PUBLIC HEARING  
Tuesday, November 29, 2016, at 6:30 p.m. 

 
PUBLIC HEARING SUBJECTS: 

 
 2017 Proposed Budget 
 Proposed increases to the pass-through water and wastewater rates 

from Centennial Water and Sanitation District for 2017 
 Proposed Stormwater fee increase 
 Proposed revisions to the current year of 2016 
 Inclusion of Lot 1A and Tract B in Filing 156, 1st Amendment 

 
These meetings will be held at the  
John D. Hendrick office building  

62 W. Plaza Drive 
Highlands Ranch, CO  

 
 

If you should have questions regarding these meetings, call (303) 791-0430. 
 

 

Please note:  If you have a disability and need auxiliary aids or services, please notify the Highlands Ranch Metro 

District at (303) 791-0430 at least 24 hours in advance of the meeting.  Thank you. 


